City of Clay
P.O. Box 345
Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES
November 16, 2015

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, November 16,
2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City
Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were:

Councilor Ricky Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small,
Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster

Absent:

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.

Mr. Dixon informed the Council that the garbage contract is close to an end and asked if they would like
to extend the contract. He then brought the Council up to date on the parked 18 wheeler at the Deerfoot
Parkway and Trussville Clay Road intersection as well as the speed and noise complaints in Paradise

Valley stating that it seems to be more perception than reality as there were no incidents during the round
the clock patrol in the area of complaints. The Council then discussed a youth soccer program.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon
City Manager



